
 

 We have had such a fantastic start to 2022! The children are thriving in 4 Lowry, we are 

starting 2022 off as we mean to go on! Have a look what we have been up to…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We kicked off the new year with a whole school art day, based on local artists. Our artist was Kelzo – a graffiti 

artist from Manchester. We really enjoyed examining some of his work over the years and then having a go at 

creating our own – we even added a digital touch to it! 

In English we have 

been learning all 

about “The Fastest 

Boy in the World” – A 

fantastic book based 

on Olympic runners, 

set in Ethiopia! We 

have been able to 

create dairy entries, 

newspaper articles 

and we even recorded 

our own TV news 

show!  

 

 

In Science we have been focusing on 

animals including humans, looking at 

all the things we need to survive, as 

well as the human body! The class 

loved examining food packets to work 

out what was healthy and what 

wasn’t. We also carried out a brilliant 

experiment where we discovered 

most of the class could jump further 

than Miss Stanworth!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

In computing our focus has been all about spreadsheets – we’ve loved the challenges involved in using formula’s to 

create maths problems and pictures! The children loved challenging each other to guess their picture.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In RE our focus has been on the Passover in Judaism. We have learnt about 

the different rules Jewish people face, what meals make up the Sedar Plate 

and why it is important for Jewish people to follow these rules.  

 

 

As well as all of the amazing 

learning taking part in class, 

we’ve also had a brilliant 

friendship disco and 

wellbeing day – this 

included playing the drums 

and planting our own 

sunflowers to show our 

growth mindsets! 

 

 


